
Letter to the police commissioner (traffic) about inadequate parking facility 

in the Connaught place area of New Delhi, Complaint Letter. 

125 Jahangir road, 
New Delhi 
Date………… 

The Police Commissioner (Traffic) 
Connaught Place, New Delhi 

Sir, 

Sub inadequate parking facility in the Connaught Place area. 

You are well aware that Connaught Place is the heart and soul of our capital. It is the busiest 
place of the city. It attracts a large number of businessmen foreigners and tourists daily. Being a 
Centre of trade, there is a great hustle and bustle in the market. 

During the peak hours one cannot park a car at a safe place because the parking facilities are 
only in a name. 

For parking a car, one has to look here and there for proper safety and availability of a parking 
place. If a suitable spot is available by chance, it difficult to get ones’ vehicle back because of the 
shortage of sufficient space. 

Under these circumstances, it is imperative on the part of the authorities to make sufficient 
facilities available for parking the vehicles. 

I hope you will definitely realise the inconvenience caused to all. Please take suitable steps to 
solve this genuine problem. 

Yours faithfully, 

Pralay Kumar 

 


